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PMHS ATHLETIC BOOSTERS 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

MINUTES:  16 April 2018 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to Order at 7:00 by Todd Williams. 

 

ATTENDEES:   Sue Uebersax, Todd Williams, Shannon Sweaney, Deb McCollum, 

Mary Michael Rosling, John Campo, Patty Egan, Michele Barco, Shawn Vallowe, Matt 

Roseland, Nancy Golczewski,and Kathy Beck. 

 

REVIEW OF MINUTES:  The minutes from the March 2018 meetings were reviewed 

and approved.  

    

FINANCE REPORT:  In April 2018, the Boosters deposited $5,349 and spent $8,466.  

There is $49,809 in unrestricted cash and $41,034 in unappropriated funds.   

 

For the Team Share of the Ravens’ proceeds: 

 

Cross Country $80  Softball $40  

Wrestling $140  Football $160 

Boys Soccer $20  Girls Soccer $70 

Field Hockey $210  Boys basketball $260 

Track $135   Band $20 

Boys Volleyball $60   Total $1,000 

 

 

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR UPDATE: 

 

 The Celsky Scholarship will be announced on 16 May 2018 and Thomas Kragh 

and Maggy Egan are PMHS’ nominees.   

 

COMMITTEE UPDATES: 

 

 Community Relations: 

 

 The banners have been moved outside. 

 

Merchandising: 

 

 Nothing to report.   

 

Concessions: 

 

 They requested $300 to cover the Spring Playoff games.   

  

Membership: 
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 We have 142 members with an average donation of $41.75.  At the 

next meeting, Shannon will provide to the Board the funds she will 

need for the fall season.     

  

Scholarship 

  Submittals for the scholarship are due by 27 April 2018. 

  

Team Liaisons: 

 

 Kathy has been using the Sign-Up Genius for the concession stand and 

it has been working very well.     

 

Program Book/Webmaster: 

 

 John reported he is behind with the programs and he has some 

volunteers helping him with the books.  The Program Order form is 

on the Booster Webpage and Edline. 

 

BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

 Booster Board Meeting: 

 

 There was a discussion about upcoming projects.  The Booster will 

fund the Huddle Program, Tackling Dummies and Baseball Path 

requests.  The Booster decided not to support new wall mats for the 

gym, video equipment and an indoor scoreboard.   

 The Coaches’ Thank You night is 18 June 2018 at 2:30 PM.  We 

request Booster members come to meet with the coaches.  This is our 

opportunity to let the coaches know how we can work with them and 

support them. 

 

The following expenditures were approved at the meeting: 

Huddle - $2400 

Tackling Dummies - $2500 

Baseball Path - $1500 

Boys’ Volleyball (Ravens’ share) - $60 

Checks - $185 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Next Executive Board – 14 May 2018                      

Booster Meeting – 21 May 2018 

Last Booster meeting is 18 June 2018 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Sue Uebersax 


